
 

 

Dear families,  
 

This week’s newsletter is in the form of a letter as Microsoft Sway, the app we use to create our 
newsletters, isn’t working.  
 

Eco Warriors Awarded Green Flag 2025 

 

  
 
Our Eco Warriors have been presented with the Keep Britain Tidy Green Flag Award 2025 with 
Distinction by Clare Green from Truro Diocese. This is a fantastic recognition of their dedication, 
creativity and passion for caring for God’s creation. From reducing waste to encouraging wildlife and 
promoting sustainability across the school, the children have worked tirelessly and we are so proud 
of them.  
 

 Stay Safe Initiative for Year 5 / 6 
 

 
 
Our Year 5 and 6 children took part in an engaging presentation from the Stay Safe Initiative this 
week. The sessions gave our pupils valuable strategies for keeping safe in different situations, 
building confidence and awareness. The children showed great maturity and thoughtfulness 
throughout.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://thestaysafeinitiative.org.uk/


 

 

Worship Leaders at Truro Cathedral 
 

 
 
A special highlight was our Worship Leaders taking part in the Service of Commissioning at Truro 
Cathedral on Thursday morning. They represented our school with reverence and confidence, 
leading prayers and worship alongside other schools in the Diocese. It was a beautiful occasion, and 
we are very proud of the way they shone in this important role. Here they are with worship leaders 
from King Charles and The Bishops’ schools.  
  

Proud of Our Learning  

     
Across the school, we have also seen children beaming with pride over their brilliant writing and 
maths work. It is wonderful to see such perseverance, creativity and progress in their learning. We 
love hearing them talk about what they have achieved and seeing their enthusiasm for challenging 
themselves. Here’s just a few of them coming to show me their work this week.  
The PTA, Friends of St Francis, met this week and are planning some lovely events for the autumn 
term:  

• Harvest festival and Feast of St Francis Cake and Juice on Friday 3rd October at pick 
up time – see attached poster.  
• End of term Disco on Friday 24th October.  
• Remembrance Day on Tuesday 11th November.  
• Christmas Fayre on Saturday 29th November  
•  

More details to follow!  
 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope you have a lovely weekend with your families,  
Best wishes  

  
Adam Richards  
  



 

 

 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL
FRIDAY 3rd OCTOBER 3.15pm 

IN THE SCHOOL HALL FOR COFFEE AND CAKE 

FOR A SMALL DONATION 

BRING A TIN
 TO HELP CELEBRATE THE HARVEST FESTIVAL 

PLEASE CAN YOU SPARE ANY TINS OF FOOD OR DRIED FOOD 

THAT WE CAN DONATE TO  

THE LOCAL FOOD BANK TO HELP THOSE IN NEED.  

PLEASE CAN PUPILS BRING THEM IN ON THE DATE ABOVE  

THANKS IN ADVANCE 

CAKE DONATIONS WELCOME FOR THE CAKE STALL. 

GET READY TO  

CELEBRATE 


